
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-7131 

May 8,1998 

Richard L. Alvidrez, Esq. 
Kelleher & McLeod, P.A. 
P.O. Drawer AA 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 

/9033 
RE: Application of PNM for review of the cleanup actions required by OCD letter dated March 

13,1998 

Dear Mr. Alvidrez: 

The hearing on the above-referenced matter has been placed on the Division regular docket for 
Thursday, June 25,1998 before Examiner David Catanach. Enclosed is a copy of the 
advertisement for this case which we propose to publish as part of the docket for June 25 . A 
docket number will be assigned about June 3. Please refer to Division Rule 1207 for additional 
requirements for notice of hearing, i.e., 20 days notice by certified mail to individuals or entities 
who may have a property interest affected by the application. I have enclosed a copy of Part N 
"Procedure" of the Division Rules for your use. 

Also enclosed is a copy of Division Memorandum 2-90 which requests that parties file a 
Prehearing Statement, in the form, provided by 4:00 P.M. on the Friday prior to the hearing. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 827-8156. 

Division Legal Counsel 

c w/copy of ad: William F. Carr, Esq.—Campbell, Carr, Berge & Sheridan 
Attorneys for Burlington Resources, Inc. 

Roger Anderson, OCD Environmental Bureau 
David Catanach, OCD Hearing Examiner 


